
  Contact Us 
Hempfield Church of the Brethren 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 
Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545 

Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 
 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 
 

Josh Fulmer – Youth Minister 
Cell: 717-723-7732; E-mail: josh@hempfieldcob.org 

 Scheduled Day Off: Friday 
 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  
 

 

HCOB Family Facts 
 

General Offering for January 3, 2021 =  

General Fund $ 17,775.46 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,575 

Building Fund for January 3, 2021 = $ 3,340.00 

 
 

 

Sunday, January 10, 2021 
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 PRELUDES         Just As I Am 

                            O Morning Star 

                            Prelude on Morning Star   
                                

 WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

 CALL TO WORSHIP   from John 1:1-5, 9; Genesis 1:1,3   
   One: In the beginning! 

 Body: In the beginning!  

 One: God created the heavens and the earth….  

 Body: Was the Word, and the Word was with God,      

 and the Word was God. 

 One: He was with God in the beginning. 

 Body: All things came into being through Him,  

 One: And apart from Him nothing came into being that 

 has been made.  

 Body: And God said, “Let there be light!” 

 One: In Him was life, and the life was the Light of men. 

 Body: The Light shines in the darkness, and the 

 darkness...  

 One: Did not comprehend, grasp, or overcome it!  

 Body: The true Light came into the world…   

 One: To enlighten every person.  

 All: In the beginning… 

 One: In the beginning… 

   

 SPECIAL MUSIC     This is My Father’s World 

 

 SCRIPTURE          1 Peter 2:4-10   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 COMMISSIONING OF MINISTRY TEAMS 

 

 MORNING PRAYER &  

 LORD’S PRAYER 

 

 SCRIPTURE                                     John 1:14-18                                 
                                       

MESSAGE                            In the Beginning… 
                                    

 SPECIAL MUSIC   Rejoice, the Lord is King            

 

 CLOSING PRAYER 

            
 *BENEDICTION 

 

  *POSTLUDE                Wonderful Words of Life  
     

                     *Those who are able are invited to stand  

  
                      Preacher – Pastor Doug Hinton 

                       Worship Leader – Jen Hinton 

                       Accompanist – Kim Glass 

                      Sound Tech – Rich Bushong 

                         Video Tech – Doug Howard 

 
PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD! Next Sunday, Geoff Davis will be preaching on John 

1:35-51.  Please read and prayerfully study this passage this week as we 

prepare to worship together.  

 

 

                                   

Worship Today 
 



 

 

 

Hempfield Area and Manheim Central Food      Pantry 
Needs 

Currently on the needs list is pasta, pasta sauce, mac 
and cheese, jelly, peanut butter, instant oatmeal, regular 
oatmeal, canned pears/peaches/applesauce.  

For I was hungry and you gave me something to eat, Matthew 25:35a 

Greetings everyone. During 2020, our congregation contributed 3,000 pounds 

of food and $17,150 to local food pantries. Many of our neighbors would have 

been hungry had it not been for the faithful giving of this congregation. This 

critical need will continue during 2021.We have recently expanded our 

ministry to include the Manheim Central Food Pantry along with Hempfield 

Area Food Pantry. We are now helping to support over 250 families with 

weekly groceries. The Hempfield Pantry operates out of the Zion Lutheran 

Church in Landisville and the Manheim Pantry is housed in the former 

parsonage of Salem United Methodist Church in Manheim. Here is the link to 

the Manheim Pantry’s web site.  

http://www.manheimcentralfoodpantry.org/home.html 

 

We are updating our list of health care workers in the 

church.  

If you are a health care worker (active or retired), please 

let the church office know so that we can count on you in 

the event that we may need your assistance.  

 

     2021 Giving Envelopes 

  Available in the John Naas Hall 
 
2021 CHURCH DIRECTORIES ARE HERE!!! 
Please take your copy.  Those with church 
mailboxes will find yours there.  For additional 
copies, please contact the church office. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Outreach Team THANKS everyone who gave to the Christmas       

Love Offering for Brethren Disaster Ministries.  A total of $5,855 was 

raised to help people when hurricanes, tornados, fires or floods strike.  

“Nowhere have I seen such compassion and sacrifice... I love the 

Church of the Brethren’s message of service, compassion and 

fellowship.” – Disaster survivor 

 
Thank you for sharing through the GIVING TREE.  You helped 
distribute $3,000 to the local community and beyond through amazing 
ways: 
 

• Gave to a pre-teen's "Wraps of Love" project providing blankets for 
the homeless 

• Gave to Water Street to help with surging demand for shelter this 
winter 

• Gave to Perish No More Ministries, a bridge between the street and 
the church, that offers Addiction Support, Counseling & Prison 
Ministry 

• Gave to Bethesda Project that provides shelter and support to adults 
experiencing chronic homelessness in Philadelphia 

• Gave to Habitat for Humanity to build homes for people who need 
housing 
 

More stories will be shared next week on how you were the hands 
and feet of Jesus! 
 
 
 

 

 

Announcements 
 
 

Announcements 
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